
	
School	closure	

Issued	3/13/2020	at	3:15pm	
	
	
Good	afternoon	VPE	bobcats,	
	
It	has	been	announced	that	OUSD	schools	will	be	closed	March	13th-27th	and	we	will	
return	after	spring	break.	Students	will	still	be	expected	to	complete	work	online.	We	
sent	home	devices	with	students	who	stated	they	did	not	have	access	to	a	computer	at	
home.	We	have	more	devices	to	check	out	if	necessary.	I	will	send	out	more	information	
later	however	I	wanted	to	make	sure	that	all	parents	have	been	notified.	I	did	share	with	
students	prior	to	dismissal.		
	
I	will	be	in	touch	with	more	information,	
	
Mrs.	Beggs	


